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November 13, 2009

DOUG HEWITT JR

HEWITT PETROLEUM INC

15 WEST SOUTH TEMPLE STE 1050
SALT LAKE CITY UT 84101

RE: LEASE: HEG WHITTEN 12-2
LEGAL: 2310'FNL-2310'FWL 12-33S-02W
COUNTY: SUMNER
API NO: 15191224900000

Dear Mr. Hewitt:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time in which to close the
drilling pits associated with the drilling of the HEG Whitten 12-2 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired November 10, 2007. This extension will expire
January 5, 2010. We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. In
the event there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an
authorized disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically
extends the time period for filing the Closure of Surface Pit form.

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date may result
in a fine in accordance with K.A.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional extension will only be granted for
good cause and after K.C.C. field staff has made an inspection of the site. Should field staff
discover that said pit has been closed before the date of extension request, an administrative
penalty may be assessed to you through K.C.C. invoice.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Jonelle Rains at (316)
337-6226.

Very sincerely yours,

Lo

oug ¥ouis
Director

cc: Jonelie Rains
District # 2
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RE: Filling pits on the Skaggs #3, HEG Wyckoff #12-

Dear Mr. Klock,

As per our phone conversation | am writing you to formally request an extension on filling the pits on the Skaggs #3,
HEG Wyckoff #12-2, HEG Whitten #12-2. Due to recent weather the pits cannot be completed as quickly as we
expected. The pits are currently being pumped and will be closed properly within the 60 day extension.

Thank you,




Sammy Flaharty

From: Jonelle Rains

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2009 3:46 PM

To: Sammy Flaharty

Subject: FW: Request for pit extension M o
i:ﬁl

S25C-40911051627
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————— Original Message-----

From: Jeff Klock

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2009 3:41 PM
To: Jonelle Rains

Subject: Request for pit extension

Jonelle,

Here is the request I spoke to you about from Hewitt Energy. Due to the 1.5" of rain the area received last Thursday I
agree that the 60 day extension should be granted. They were fined for not closing the drilling pit for the Skaggs #3.
I'm sure they will keep the 60 days on their calendar since I just let them start production back up after shutting them
down. I shut them down for failing to pay financial assurance for their license, failing to pay a $250 penalty, failing
to plug the Skaggs #3, and failing to close the pit on the Skaggs #3. The $250 penalty and plugging the Skaggs #3 was
by Commission Order.

Jeff
The message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:
$25C-409110516270.pdf

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.



